Name: ____________________________

Group Work Rubric
Category

Achieving Greatness

Succeeding

Needs Improvement

Let’s Talk

Give
Thoughtful
Feedback

Continuously listened
to others in the group
and responded with
comments that were
helping the group to
make the product
better.

Often listened to
others and gave
suggestions that
attempted to help and
improve the group's
final product.

Sometimes
responded to others\'
suggestions with
comments that were
meant to help the
group.

Rarely responded to
other people's
comments and
suggestions with
ideas meant to
improve the group.

Respect Others
and Their
Thoughts

Always respected
other group members
and never gave rude
or inappropriate
responses.

Often respected other
group members and
their thoughts and
was rude or
argumentative only a
few times.

Sometimes respected
other group members
and their thoughts and
was rude or
argumentative about
half the time.

Rarely respected
others in the group
and put down other
people\'s thoughts
most of the time.

On Task All the
Time

Consistently stays
focused on the task
and what needs to be
done. Very
self-directed.

Focuses on the task
and what needs to be
done most of the time.
Other group members
can count on this
person.

Focuses on the task
and what needs to be
done some of the
time. Other group
members must
sometimes nag, prod,
and remind to keep
this person on-task.

Rarely focuses on the
task and what needs
to be done. Lets
others do the work.

Use Soft
Voices

Consistently used a
quiet voice during all
times that were
expected and
reminded others to do
the same.

Often used a quiet
speaking voice, but
sometimes began
speaking loudly during
work time.

Sometimes used a
quiet voice and
usually had to be
reminded to be
quieter.

Was almost never
quiet even when
reminded.

Participate
Actively

Almost always listens
to, shares with, and
supports the efforts of
others. Tries to keep
people working well
together.

Usually listens to,
shares, with, and
supports the efforts of
others. Does not
cause \"waves\" in the
group.

Often listens to,
shares with, and
supports the efforts of
others, but sometimes
is not a good team
member.

Rarely listens to,
shares with, and
supports the efforts of
others. Often is not a
good team player.

Stays With
Group

Stayed with group
during all work times
and held other people
accountable for
staying with the group.

Stayed with group
nearly all the time.
Wandered away from
the group only 1 or 2
times.

Left the group enough
times that the
members of the group
would get frustrated
that it slowed down
progress.

Was with the group
less than half the time
and had to be
reminded by the
group members much
of the time.

